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As an Oregon citizen who has voted by mail for years im shocked and appaled that 

we would even entertain this notion. Since we as a nation don't have a national 

holiday in which everyone is off from work to go vote, mail in voting is sorely needed 

to allow those of us who have to work for a living a chance to have our voices heard. 


